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Each year, at the annual GCMAS annual, meeting the CMLA provides an update 
on the accreditation process and recognizes labs who have recently achieved full 
accreditation status.  This year we want to have a “working” workshop.  

During this early morning session CMLA Board members will provide an 
overview of accreditation, detailed explanation of the accreditation application, and 
use of the CMLA website.  You are encouraged to bring working documents 
(including the applicant’s manual http://www.cmlainc.org/Portal.html) with you.  
The session will be informal, as you will get an opportunity to work one-on-one 
with Board members who have accreditation experience in their own labs and have 
served as application reviewers. 

Anyone can attend this breakfast workshop, but those who are anticipating 
applying in the near future, currently working on re-submission, or beginning the 
application process will receive the most benefit.  There is no fee, but registration 
is required. 

For more information on the workshop contact Gordon Alderink at 
aldering@gvsu.edu OR about the CMLA and the accreditation process, please visit 
the website at www.CMLAinc.org. 
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